
Petition for Debate - Save our King George V Playing Fields 

 

957 paper signatures 

202 e-signatures 

 

We the undersigned note that 80 years ago the King George the Vth playing fields 

off the Teignmouth Road Watcombe Torquay should have been registered with the 

National Memorial scheme for King George the Vth.  Unfortunately, this was never 

done.  On the basis that the Corporate Asset Management Plan means that the 

dedication of the King George the Vth playing fields is a decision for Full Council, the 

Petitioners ask Torbay’s Full Council to approve such a dedication and instruct 

officers to register it. 

 

 

Submitted by Mr David Ward 


